
Please Note: The above information is correct as at 30 September 2020 and is subject to change at any time to meet State Government 
Guidelines. *Phase 5 and 6 information is not confirmed and will be updated as more information becomes available.

CREW BOATS AND LIMITED COMPETITIONS
• A maximum of 100 people per undivided space, up to 300 

patrons per venue (excluding staff and coaches) 
• Maintain a strict minimum of 2sqm per person and 1.5m 

between people on land
• All crew boats are now permitted (including coxed boats). 

Coxswains may opt to wear face protection
• All equipment can be shared but must be cleaned with 

soap/water or antibacterial wipes/sprays between use
• Venue/Facility COVID Safety Plans to be updated prior to 

moving to Phase 3 operations
• Toilets, showers and change rooms can be used if cleaned
• Rowing gyms can open with all equipment utilised (if 

staffed during use).
• Club-based function rooms can re-open in line with 

restrictions

VIGILANCE RELATED TO PERSONAL HYGIENE IS ESSENTIAL TO LIMIT THE SPREAD OF COVID-19

PHASE 3
6 June 2020

PHASE 6*
Date to be advised

as at 30 September 2020

PHASE 4
27 June 2020

FULL TRAINING AND COMPETITION
• Maintain a minimum of 2sqm per person 
• Full return to competition and training
• All previous gathering restrictions removed
• All equipment to be cleaned with soap/ water 

or antibacterial wipes between use
• All club facilities can open including toilets, 

showers, kitchens and clubrooms if cleaned  
regularly

• Gyms can operate unstaffed, with regular 
cleaning maintained

• Facility-based COVID Safety Plan still required
• No requirement to maintain Contact Register
• Continue to minimise unnecessary contact and 

shared equipment where possible

PHASE 5*
Tentative: 24 October 2020

BACK TO NORMAL IN WA

All restrictions to be lifted 
related to the operation of 
rowing sheds and rowing 
competitions within WA 
including the removal of 

the 2sqm rule

• Don’t row if showing symptoms of COVID-19

BACK TO NORMAL IN AUSTRALIA

West Australians will be 
able to travel freely within 
Australia without having to 

quarantine upon return

• Don’t row if showing symptoms of COVID-19


